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PSR NEWS 
PSR Calendar for December & early January 

Jan. 9: NO CLASSES. Families, please support our fund-
raiser at Fazoli’s from 10 am – 10pm. Tuesday nights 
are 99 cent kids nights. Kids eat for 99 cents with the 
purchase of an adult meal. Please take a flyer (inserted 
in TODAY’S bulletin or show the flyer on your phone.  
The staff will have a Faculty Meeting. We will meet in 
the Parish Hall.at 6:30 pm for dinner and meet with the 
publisher for our presentation. 
 
Jan. 16: Classes resume 

FIRST HOLY COMMUNION PARENT SESSION 
The parent meeting for any student preparing to receive 
First Holy Communion this spring is Monday, January 
22nd, at 7 PM in Church. It is vitally important that at 
least one parent of each child attend the session. 
If you have any questions please contact, Karen 
Rychlewski, 739.0230, krychlewski@holyspiritstl.org 

STUDENT HOSPITALITY SUNDAY- 
Next week, Sunday, January 14, the 6th grade students 
from the full time school and the Parish School of Reli-
gion will greet parishioners and present the gifts at the 
9:00 a.m. Mass. 

YOUNG ADULT EVENTS WITH THE WAY STL 
Check us out online for more information! 

 

E-mail: thewaystlouis@gmail.com 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/thewaystl/ 

Website: www.thewaystl.org 
 

First Friday Holy Hour 
7 PM, St. Richard’s Parish 

 

Women's Emmaus Study Group* 
7-8:30pm 2nd and 4th Wednesdays 

 

Men's Emmaus Study Group* 
7-8:30pm 1st and 3rd Wednesdays 

E-mail us for more information 
 

*Emmaus study group is a small faith sharing group. 
Topics covered are determined by the group and range 
from weekly readings, study of specific books of the 
Bible, & video series. 

CAN’T STOP EATING? 
Food Addicts in Recovery Anonymous 

We welcome all who want to stop eating addictively. 
Please join us Wednesday evenings from 7-8:30 p.m. in 
Room 2 of the Annex.  Drop ins are Welcome! 
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UPCOMING EVENTS 
April 13-15 – Team dates for Luke 18 (Want to be on 

team? Contact Donna E. for an application. Planning 
meetings begin February 1. Come now to our Thurs-
day meetings (7-9 Resource Center) to start to get to 
know the group.   

Luke 18 is April 14-15 – ALL 7th and 8th grade students 
are invited to attend. This is a wonderful retreat pre-
sented by a team of our high school students. Young 
people are invited to grow in faith and relationship 
through skits, small group discussions, and talks from 
the high school teens.  

Summer Opportunities 
While the cold of winter is just beginning, deadlines will 

be approaching for our spring and summer events. 
Please watch for information and pay close attention 
to dates as these events have set deadlines. Opportu-
nities include Luke 18, Steubenville conference and 
Young Neighbors in Action service retreat.  

 

CONFIRMATION 
2018 (7th grade) 

This Monday, Jan. 8, is a Mandatory parent & youth 
meeting. Session 1 is Sunday, January 14. Parents 
& young people should plan to attend. All Sessions 
are important for Confirmation preparation. 

2017 (8th grade) 
Session 12 is January 28. Keep “Stirring it UP!” Come 

see what happens next. 
 

MIDDLE SCHOOL MADNESS  
Calling all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students to join us one 
Friday a month to pray and play. Our next gathering is 
Friday, January 26 from 7-9 in the Annex. Parents must 
come in and sign you in and out.   
 

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH Freshmen, Sophomores, Juniors and 
Seniors – ALL ARE WELCOME:  
Eat, Pray, Discuss 2.0 –EVERY Thursday evening from 7-
9 in the Resource Center. Come join us! Drop in for 
games, good food and discussions on your burning 
questions about your faith.  
***Freshmen, Sophomores, Juniors and Seniors: ALL 
are welcome to join us. This group has a retreat in the 
fall, a lock-in in winter, and helps lead Luke 18.  
 

POSTIVE THINGS TO SAY 
TO YOUNG PEOPLE 

 Nothing you can do will make 
you unlovable. 
 Who you are is enough. 
 You make my heart full of joy. 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
FIND US ON FACEBOOK & INSTAGRAM! 

www.facebook.com/hsyouth & Instagram HS_YOUTH_STL 

JOIN OUR OLDER ADULT EXERCISE PROGRAM! 
Exercise is the key to healthy aging for both men and 
women. Every Tuesday and/or Wednesday, from 9-10 
a.m. in the Rigali Room at the Annex, free of charge, an 
Arthritis Foundation certified instructor begins with 
prayer and then leads exercise to improve range of mo-
tion, flexibility, and balance. Before starting any type of 
exercise program we recommend consultation with your 
physician. Ask your doctor if it is safe to take part in an 
Arthritis exercise class and if there are any precautions 
or limitations to your participation. 

To register call Clare Duffy at 291-2144. 
 

“TASTE & SEE”  FOR OLDER ADULTS THIS THURSDAY! 
Its not too late to join fellow parishioners this 

Thursday, January 11, 9-11 a.m. in the Parish Hall. 
Storyteller Gloria Perry will present: 
The Woman in the Immigrant Dress. 

It is a Genealogical Portrait of her great-grandmother 
who came to the City of St. Louis from Germany in 

1855, all alone. 
Hear her story of strength through hardship as well as 

the many facets of city life in that era. 
Hope to see you there! 

 

SPIRITED SENIORS JANUARY EVENT 
Thursday, January 25, trip to Schafly’s Bottleworks for 
dinner and see the St. Louis Banjo Club perform. 
Let’s meet at the annex at 5:30 to carpool to Schafly’s, 
7260 Southwest Ave. Maplewood. Performance begins 
at 7:30 p.m. Call Jerry, 739-6239, with questions. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP  
TO WELCOME THE RCIA 

CANDIDATES AND CATECHUMENS 
Because hospitality is a quality of the RCIA, just as it is 
in the life of the Christian community, please help wel-
come the catechumens and candidates for membership 
into the Catholic Church and specifically to our parish. 
To make their Sunday gatherings more hospitable we 
are asking members of our parish family (you – the 
sponsoring community) to provide coffee cake, donuts, 
etc.  Please call Karen Rychlewski (739.0230) or email 
krychlewski@holyspiritstl.org or fill out the form below 
and place it in the collection basket as soon as possible.  
THANK YOU! 
 
I would like to welcome new members into our parish by 
providing snacks during their gathering time. 
 
Name _________________________________________ 
 

Phone # _______________________________________ 
 

Email __________________________________________ 
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STEPHEN MINISTRY 
"Put on then, as God's chosen ones...compassion, kind-
ness, lowliness, meekness, and patience."  

~ Colossians 3 : 12 
 

Holy Spirit Parish is blessed to have a team, called the 
Stephen Ministry, who have answered the call to help 
their brothers and sisters who are struggling to get 
through one, or more, life problems. Whether it be grief 
from the loss of a loved one, or loneliness as you face a 
new stage in life, our Stephen Ministers are here to help. 
Listening with care, while maintaining confidentiality, 
males serve each man who is struggling; while the fe-
male Stephen Ministers do the same for women who are 
having a hard time. Stephen Ministers are specially se-
lected and trained, and work one-on-one with those they 
serve. Consider calling the Stephen Ministry at 739-
0230, ext.130, and leave a confidential message. Expe-
rience the compassion, kindness and patience of our 
Stephen Ministers. Share this message! 
 

LASALLE RETREAT CENTER 
Wednesday, January 31, 6-9:00 pm, La Salle Retreat 
Center (2101 Rue De LaSalle Drive, Glencoe) is hosting 
a dinner and a behind-the-scenes tour. 
Explore our historical buildings and hear fun stories from 
Brothers who attended school at La Salle! 
The cost is $30 per person which includes cocktails, 3-
course dinner, tour and historical book. Space is limited! 
Register at www.LaSalleRetreat.org. 
 

 
 
 

WE NEED YOUR HELP  
TO WELCOME THE RCIA 

CANDIDATES AND CATECHUMENS 
Because hospitality is a quality of the RCIA, just as it is in 
the life of the Christian community, please help welcome 
the catechumens and candidates for membership into 
the Catholic Church and specifically to our parish. To 
make their Sunday gatherings more hospitable we are 
asking members of our parish family (you – the sponsor-
ing community) to provide coffee cake, donuts, etc.  
Please call Karen Rychlewski (739.0230) or email 
krychlewski@holyspiritstl.org or fill out the form below 
and place it in the collection basket as soon as possible.  
THANK YOU! 
 
I would like to welcome new members into our parish by 
providing snacks during their gathering time. 
 
Name __________________________________________ 
Phone # ________________________________________ 
Email __________________________________________ 

SOCIAL JUSTICE TEAM 
Who is our “neighbor?” 

Who is our brother and sister that Jesus refers to? 
When our U.S. Catholic Bishops met in November, 2017, 

they faced some big issues, among the top were 
Immigration and Racism. 

How will they raise the national level of 
discussion starting in the pews? 

There is the responsibility to promote immigration 
reform, educate parishioners on justice issues and 

listen to those affected. 
The Conference acknowledged we need  

“path to legalization and citizenship for millions of our 
unauthorized brothers and sisters who are law abiding, 

tax paying and contributing to our society.” 
Some bishops spoke strongly on the need to care for 

immigrants. Justice issues can’t be taken lightly. 
Persons aren’t problems, the problem is our society as a 

whole. Let us pray about this, examine ourselves; talk 
with others rationally, listening with our hearts, too. 

Peace begins within. 
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The 7th Grade 
Class invites you to 

A FUNDRAISER for the 
graduating class of 2019 Saturday, 

January 27, 2018 
Holy	Spirit	Gym	

Doors Open at 6:30pm 
Trivia begins at 7:00pm 

$160 per table (max 8 adults) 
 
 
         

Cash prizes, raffles, Refreshments and more! 
---———-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Send registration and payment 
(checks made out to Holy Spirit Catholic School) 

to: 
 

Holy Spirit Catholic School 
Attn: Melissa Benendict 
3120 Parkwood Ln 
Maryland Heights MO 63043 

 
Registration Forms Due by January 22, 2018 
(accepting early registrations) Questions please call: 
Marisol (749-7834) or Ramon Sarmiento (374-2818) 
 
Table Contact Name:    ______ 

Phone Number:   ______ 

Number attending:    ______ 

 
 

 

Are you thriving or just surviving? 
Are you searching for a deeper 

sense of purpose? 
More joy? 

 
 

Don’t miss Dynamic Catholic and 
Matthew Kelly’s largest event yet, 

presented on April 28th at the 
Family Arena in St. Charles. 

Holy Spirit will be selling a limited 
number of discounted tickets for 

$20 each the weekend of  
January 28th. 

These will be sold on a first 
come/first serve basis.  

  
If you want to go ahead and  
guarantee your tickets at a  

discounted price, 
feel free to go online to  

DynamicCatholic.com/StLouis  
for their current 

Early Bird Special through 
December 31st.   

 
For more event details, please visit  

DynamicCatholic.com or  
call 859.980.7900 
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SPEND AN AFTERNOON WITH 
THE SAINTS IN GLASS 

At St. Francis Xavier (College) Church 
3628 Lindell Blvd., St. Louis, Missouri 63108 

 

Sunday, January 21st following our 10:30 a.m. Mass 
 

The afternoon begins with a light lunch in the Ballroom 
followed by a tour of the historic College Church windows 

by our pastor, Fr. Dan White, S.J. and Aaron Frei of  
Emil Frei Studios. Cost $20.00 per person due before 

January 11th. Contact Mary Beth Erickson, 977-7304 or 
email church@slu.edu to make reservations. The "Saints 

in Glass" book by Fr. J.J. Mueller, S.J. and Fr. Thomas 
Rochford, S.J. will also be available for purchase. 

 
SWEETHEART MASS & DANCE 

Calling all sacraments who have ever attended a World-
wide Marriage Encounter weekend, no matter how long 
ago. You are invited to celebrate with other encountered 
sacraments at the Marriage Encounter Valentine's 
Dance and fun night. 
The WWME Sweetheart Mass & Dance is Saturday, 
February 10, St. Elizabeth of Hungary, 1420 Sappington 
Rd. in Crestwood. Mass begins at 6:30 pm, followed by 
pot-luck dinner and dance. 
BYOB, please bring a dish/appetizer to share. 
Cost $25/couple in advance. $30/couple at the door. 
Invited prospective Marriage Encounter guests are FREE. 
Questions? Call 803-7895, or wibbfamily@yahoo.com 

SAVE THE DATE!! Hope all of you will attend! 

MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
Worn out from the holidays? Are you looking for a way to 
avoid the winter blahs? How about a special weekend 
just for the two of you that will reinvigorate your mar-
riage? Attend a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend 
on Feb 2-4 or Apr. 20-22 in St. Peters, MO; and Mar. 23-
25 at the Chiara Center in Springfield, IL. To apply or get 
more info, go to www.stl-wwme or call 314.649.7317. 
 

MARRIAGE ON TAP STL 
Married couples are invited to an evening out, just call it 
a date night! Be with other couples who care about 
strengthening their marriage, and want to enrich them-
selves. Tuesday, January 16, Pasta House Company,  
8213 Delmar Blvd, University City, 63130 (just East of I-
170). 
6:00 PM dinner, $20 per person with a new menu 
for buffet dinner (cash bar available); at 7:00 PM is a 
dynamic talk by Jerry & Julie Cinco, parishioners at St. 
Elizabeth Ann Seton Parish in St. Charles. Jerry & Julie 
have been married 47 years and have two grown daugh-
ters. They have faced many ups and downs in their mar-
riage adventure, and attribute their strong marriage to 
God's patience, His constant love for them, and their 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. This evening is 
open to all married couples. 

RSVP required: marriageontapstl@gmail.com 
Visit our Facebook page: Marriage On Tap STL 

ADULT SCRIPTURE STUDY OPPORTUNITY 
 
The Prophets: Messengers of God’s Mercy is a 10-part series that helps participants to discover who the prophets 
were, what their message was, and how their powerful words speak to us today. 
 
Join us for one of two sessions: Monday evenings, beginning January 15th, 7-8:30 pm in the Parish Hall or Tues-
day mornings, beginning January 16th, 10-11:30 am in the Parish Hall. To register, complete the form below and 
either mail or drop it off at the parish office by January 8th. 

If you have any questions, contact Karen Rychlewski, 739-0230, Ext. 117 or krychlewski@holyspiritstl.org.   
 
 

THE PROPHETS 
 

Name __________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone________________________________     Email ___________________________________________________ 

Indicate Session:   

Monday Evening __________    Tuesday Morning__________ 
 

Checks payable to Holy Spirit Parish ($25) 
Please mail or drop off this registration at Holy Spirit’s Parish Office: 

3130 Parkwood Ln., Maryland Heights, MO  63043 
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AROUND TOWN 
REGISTER NOW! LIMITED SEATING AVAILABLE 

Touhill Performing Arts Center (UMSL) 
Catholic Men for Christ Conference 

February 3, 2018 
Featuring Curtis Martin, Fr. Godwin Olugbami, 

Dr. Scott Sullivan and Michael Cumbie 
Visit catholicmenforchrist.org to register.  
Catholic Women for Christ Conference 

Saturday, March 10, 2018 
Featuring Sr. Virginia Joy – Sisters of Life, 

Mary Beth Bonacci and Gloria Purvis 
Visit catholicwomenforchrist.org to register. 

 

Questions? Call the Office of Laity & Family Life 
314.792.7183. 

 

OUR LADY’S INN 
Our Lady’s Inn Maternity Homes’ Annual Trivia Night is 
Saturday, January 20, Chaminade College Prep School 
(425 S. Lindbergh). Doors open at 6:00 p.m. and trivia 
begins at 7:00 p.m. Cost is $25 per person and $200 for 
a table of ten. For more information or to register, visit 
www.ourladysinn.org or call Katrina,  314-736-1544. 
Our Lady’s Inn provides a loving home and an array of 
service supporting pregnant women and their children 
suffering with homelessness. 

 

DIVORCED & SEPARATED CATHOLICS  
The Catholic’s Divorce Survival Guide is a DVD program 
featuring Catholic experts, & lay men & women on the 
journey to healing. Topics include denial, anger, grief, 
guilt, forgiveness, money, kids, ex-spouse, spirituality, 
annulment & more. Immaculate Conception, Dardenne 
will host the program Thursdays, 7-9 PM, from January 
11, 2018 & ending April 5. Contact Debi, debijo@att.net 
or 276.3859 for info. 

 

SPEND AN AFTERNOON 
WITH THE SAINTS IN GLASS 

 

At St. Francis Xavier (College) Church 
3628 Lindell Blvd., St. Louis, Missouri 63108 

Sunday, January 21st following our 10:30 a.m. Mass 
The afternoon will begin with a light lunch in the Ball-
room followed by a tour of the historic College Church 
windows by our pastor, Fr. Dan White, S.J. and Aaron Frei 
of Emil Frei Studios.  Cost $20.00 per person due be-
fore January 11th. Contact Mary Beth Erickson at 314-
977-7304 or email church@slu.edu to make reserva-
tions. The "Saints in Glass" book by Fr. J.J. Mueller, S.J. 
and Fr. Thomas Rochford, S.J. will also be available for 
purchase. 
 
 

19TH ANNUAL ST. LOUIS MARIAN CONFERENCE 
January 12, 13, 14, 2018, the Renaissance Hotel, 

9801 Natural Bridge Rd., next to the Airport. 
Confirmed speakers are: Bishop Robert Hermann; 

Father Charles Becker; John Carpenter; 
Fr. Joseph L. Coffey; Fr. Vincent Lampert, Exhorcist; 

Fr. Mitch Pacwa, SJ, EWTN; Fr. Tom Sullivan; 
Fr. Robert J. Brockland, CM; Wayne Weible. 

For additional information call 314 401-1707 or visit 
www.stlmarianconference.net. 

EVERYONE WELCOME 
 

PILGRIMAGE TO IRELAND - JOIN US! 
Join the Archdiocese in Ireland for the 2018 World Meet-
ing of Families! A priest of the Archdiocese of St. Louis, 
Fr. Brian Fallon, will lead us in a 10-day pilgrimage 
around this historically Catholic country. We will cele-
brate the beauty and joy of the family, in addition to ex-
ploring the Irish roots of our faith. Pilgrimage stops will 
include Our Lady of Knock, the Rock of Cashel, the Ring 
of Kerry and much more! Visit catholicsindublin.com to 
view the full itinerary (click on Pilgrimages from the 
menu, and then choose Archdiocese of St. Louis). 
 

The total cost is $4200, plus approximately $100 for the 
World Meeting of Families once registration opens. Pay-
ment plans are available. For more info, please contact 
Melissa Keating, melissakeating@archstl.org. or 
792.7173. Registration: catholicsindublin.com. 
 

RETROUVAILLE WEEKEND FOR COUPLES 
February 2 

In marriage, communication is more than just talking. 
At some point did you stop sharing about the things that 
were important to you? Did your spouse? 
Improving a marriage takes time and a conscious effort 
to learn about your spouse. Growing closer in marriage 
does not happen automatically. Retrouvalle is a mar-
riage program dedicated to helping couples grow closer 
and develop a stronger bond. You give your heart and 
soul to everything you do between your work and your 
family. Are you giving your heart and soul to your mar-
riage? Sometimes the distance between a husband and 
wife can seem so wide that it cannot be repaired. 
Retrouaille is a marriage program designed to bring cou-
ples closer together. 
For more information, 800-470-2230 or visit our website 
HelpOurMarriage.com 
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SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME — (JANUARY 14, 2018) 
— Ps — —  



 
 
 
 CHURCH NAME AND ADDRESS 
  Holy Spirit Church #000115 
  3130 Parkwood Lane 
  Maryland Heights, MO 63043 
 
 TELEPHONE 
  314 739-0230 
 
 CONTACT PERSON 
  Mary Welsh 
 
 EMAIL:  mwelsh@holyspiritstl.org 
 
 SOFTWARE 
  MSPublisher 2010 
  Adobe Acrobat XI 
  Windows 8 
 
 TRANSMISSION TIME 
  Tuesday, 9:00 a.m. (not a minute later) 
 
 SUNDAY DATE OF PUBLICATION 
  January 7 2018 
 
 NUMBER OF PAGES SENT 
  1 through 11 
 
 SPECIAL INSTRUCTIONS 


